M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matt McIntire, Chairman

Board Members
FROM:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
DATE:
May 12, 2020
RE:
Learning Grove Subletting 7627 Ewing Boulevard  for Early Learning Programs 
For the board to approve exploring the option of subletting the lease to Learning Grove, on the property located at 7627 Ewing Boulevard, currently BCELC, to continue to affect the great need in the Florence area for high quality early learning programs.
I recommend the board approve the option to explore subletting the lease to Learning Grove, as presented. 

